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I am writing to support legislation that protects Oregon's climate
future. I support LC 19 with improvements that will help safeguard my
state against the ravages of climate change that is sure to come.

I am a resident of Portland. I vote. I love Oregon. Climate change from
the local to the global level is my voting priority.

Thank you for your time.

Rebecca Stefoff

2922 NE 92nd Avenue

Portland, OR 97220-5372

--
Rebecca Stefoff
rebecca@stefoff.com
stefoff1@gmail.com


